
EEO-1 Report

The information below mirrors the annual submission to the U.S. Equal Opportunity Commission (EEOC) and reflects the demographics as of December 31, 2023.

The EEOC report is reflective of a specific point in time, mandated job categories and includes both active and inactive employees.

This report does not necessarily reflect how Union Pacific classifies its workforce.
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